
From:  
Sent: 26 September 2019 15:54 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fudam 238a Ealing Road Wembley HA0 4QL 

 

Dear Sir/Madam. 

 

I am writing to register an objection on behalf of residents of Wembley Central & 

Alperton to the application for a premises license by Fudam 238a Ealing Road Wembley 

HA0 4QL. The basis for this opposition is that granting a licence for these premises will 

not promote the licensing objectives, particularly the prevention of crime, disorder and 

antisocial behaviour. 

Granting a license would provide a further source of alcohol within an area already so 

heavily populated with licensed premises that crime, disorder and public nuisance have 

already reached problem levels for the local police. Residents in this area already suffer 

noise nuisance and antisocial behaviour at all hours of the day and night. Just look at the 

litter, paan/masala spitting open urinating in the area. 

Drinkers in the area are already causing nuisance to passers by and the additional 

license would only create more problems for law abiding residents. They have endured 

this inconvenience for a best part of 10years. and it is totally unacceptable to expect 
them to continue to do so. 

In view of the above, I would urge the Licensing Authority to refuse the application.  

Yours faithfully, 

  

 


